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The East Avenue Grocery Run has raised nearly $280,000 for Foodlink and other local food pantries and emergency meal programs. This year, friends and supporters of the Community Place of Greater Rochester will be running or walking to raise funds for Community Place food programs. Every dollar raised through the East Avenue Grocery Run will go directly to feed hungry people through the Community Place. 
We need YOU to make this event a success! Here’s how: 
Sign up to run or walk the 5K event or 1 mile event. Click here to register.  (Or go to RunSignup.com and search for East Avenue Grocery Run.) 
When you register, sign up as part of the Community Place team! Your race registration fee will go directly to Community Place meal programs!  Invite your friends and family to join us – it’s a great event with a free Children’s Fun Run and a fabulous party after the race!
When you register, you can also join the Community Place fundraising team! Then share that link through social media and email. Ask your friends, family and co-workers to fight hunger in our community with a tax-deductible contribution to the Community Place. This is an amazing opportunity to raise vital funds for our emergency meal programs.

For more information, visit www.groceryrun.org or contact Rich Redding at _____________. 

